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Sunday Mornings
Worship at 9
Sunday School at 9:45
Worship at 11 (nursery available)

Wednesday Evenings
(will resume in the fall)
W.O.W. (Worship onWednesdays) at 6
Potluck Dinner (2nd and 4thWednesdays)

Office Hours
M / T / W / F -­‐ 8am-­‐1pm
Thursday -­‐ 9am-­‐1pm

65 East Church Street
PO Box 99
Kilmarnock, VA 22482
(804) 435-­‐1703
www.kilmarnockbaptist.org
info@kilmarnockbaptist.org
twitter@kilmarnockbc

Please take a moment to review the
recommendations that will be brought
forward at the business meeting by the

Constitution and Bylaws Committee. The
link was provided in the July 25th email.

On Sunday, July 27, there will a combined
worship service at 10am.

10:00am@

On Sunday, July 27,
all members are
encouraged to
attend a quarterly
business meeting
immediatley
following the 10am
worship service.!

Join us for a potluck
lunch immediately

following the
business meeting on
Sunday. Please bring
your favorite dish to

share. Help is
needed with set-up
and tear-down.



Come and fellowship with our Hispanic friends and
their leaders in this vital ministry at 4pm in the
fellowship hall on Sunday, July 27. Everyone
understands a smile! Pastors Kenny Park and
Brooke Carrillo will bring groups from their Spanish-­‐
speaking congregations. After fellowship and
conversation, dinner will be served around 5pm,
followed by worship in Beane Hall. To help out or
for more info, contact Louise Humphreys at
435-­‐1412 or louhum@yahoo.com. This event is
sponsored by our WMU.

You’re invited to join us on Sunday,
August 3 immediately following the
11am service for a coffee hour in
honor of Courtney Reisner’s 40th
birthday, and in memory of her
dear friend, “Kit” Monroe.

This year's show will be
on August 16 at 2pm
and will be hosted by
our JOY Ministry. Our
master of ceremonies
will be our own Harriet
Dawson. If you would
like to participate
contact Bob Gray or any

The 2nd Annual Talent / Non-­‐Talent Show

member of JOY. You could share a heart warming
story, poem, joke or a funny story, hobby, skit,
favorite song, instrument, or other talent.

Everyone is invited to the “Master’s Blend”
Class Picnic at Belle Isle State Park on Saturday,

August 23. We will gather at 4pm at the
“Humphrey’s Shelter”. Hamburgers, hot dogs,
water and soft drinks will be provided around
5:30. Bring a side dish to share. Our special

guest and friend, Tommy Thompson, will bring
us special music. Parking is $4.00 per car.

We want to celebrate your anniversaries!
Contact the church office so we can share
in your joy! Congratulations to Neal and
Betty Rose who celebrate their 53rd

anniversary on July 29.

To support CBF missionaries
Andy and Jutta Cowie in their
work in Haiti, go to http://
www.thefellowship.info/give-­‐
now/, click on the light blue tab
“Mission Communities/Projects”,

select the last option “Specific project (type in box
below)”, enter “project number 87104”, and fill in
the amount you wish to give and your billing info. If
you need any help, please let the church staff know.

The Corrotoman
Seniors are going

to Pennsylvania from Sep. 30 -­‐ Oct. 1 to
the Sight and Sound Theatre to see
"Moses". Payment deadline is August 8.
Call Fannie Clingan for info. (435-­‐1713)

Mid-year giving
statements are
available behind
the sanctuary in
the hallway.


